
Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Regulation 
 
 
The State of Nevada Board of Psychological Examiners, 4600 Kietzke Lane, E-141 
Reno, Nevada 89502 775-688-1268 is proposing the Amendment of regulations 
pertaining to chapter 641 of Nevada Administrative Code.  

A workshop has been set for July 12, 2013, at 10:00 a.m. University of Nevada, Las 
Vegas, 4505 S. Maryland Pkwy. System Computing Services, Room 102, Las Vegas, 
NV 89154  and By video conference to University of Nevada, Reno System Computing 
Services room 47, , Reno, Nevada 89557 

 The purpose of the workshop is to solicit comments from interested persons on the 
following general topics that may be addressed in the 
proposed regulations: 
 
Regulating Psychological Interns 
LCB File No. R103-12: Cleaning up language in the chapter 
 

A copy of all materials relating to the proposal may be obtained at the workshop or by 
contacting the State of Nevada Board of Psychological Examiners, 4600 Kietzke Lane, 
E-141 Reno, Nevada 89502. 775-688-1268 or NBOP@govmail.state.nv.us.  A 
reasonable fee for copying may be charged. 
 
This Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Regulation has been sent to 
all persons on the agency’s mailing list for administrative regulations and posted at the 
following locations and the Board’s website psyexam.nv.gov: 
 
 Carson City Hall, 200 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 
  Grant Sawyer Building, 555 E. Washington Avenue, Las Vegas, NV 
  Washoe County Library, 301 S. Center Street, Reno, NV  
  Board of Psychological Examiners, 4600 Kietzke Lane, Bldg, E-141, Reno, NV 
  Office of the Attorney General, 100 N. Carson Street, Carson City, NV 
 

Date: June 27, 2013 
 


